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A Message from your President 

Ladies, 

It doesn’t seem possible that this 

club year is soon ending. When I 

look back on the year, I am amazed 

at all the new members we 

gained  and at all the success we’ve 

accomplished.  We are so fortunate 

to be able to meet in  our new 

home, the Listrak building.  The 

owners of Listrak, Ross Kramer 

and Howard Kramer, are very gen-

erous and supportive.  

There are many committees still 

actively at work.  Please keep up to 

date by reading the website,  the 

newsletter, emails and  "phoning a 

friend".   

Remember to send  your reserva-

tion for the end of the year, May 

dinner meeting on Tuesday, May 

23rd at 5:30 . It’s always a won-

derful evening to enjoy friendships, 

plan on future activities and to re-

flect on all we’ve achieved. A new 

slate of officers will be sworn in at 

this meeting so let’s welcome them 

together.  

The sign-up sheets for next club 

year’s committees will also be dis-

tributed at the dinner  meeting. 

Please sign on to help the commit-

tee’s work.  Also  donate an item for the raffle and deliver it to 

Julie Meiskey prior to the meeting. This is a fun way to help the 

club by buying a winning ticket!    Hope to see you all at Bent 

Creek!  

Connie 

 

 

May 

Sat. May 20 

8:00 am Conservation 

committee planting at 

Lititz square 

Tues.  May 23 

Dinner meeting starting 

at 5:30 pm at  Bent Creek  

 

 

Upcoming Events 



 

Home Life 

Linda Miskinis and 

Phyllis Frankhouser 

It has been a busy Spring. The 

mug rugs were delivered to 115 

residents of the skilled care unit 

at Brethren Village on April 19. 

We will be dropping off 65 

"Hello Spring" handmade greet-

ing cards to a group of residents 

within Luther Acres in early 

May. A Big thank you to all who 

donated food/toiletry items to our 

March and April drive to benefit 

the Lititz Community Chest. We 

collected a total of 165 pounds. 

Your generosity is appreciated  

 

 

Hospitality 

Julie Meiskey and 

Linda Miskinis 

There are no Greeters or Host-

esses for May. Enjoy your night 

at our Annual Dinner meeting at 

Bent Creek Country Club. Al-

ways a fun night to bring in new 

Officers and have fun with all the 

great Raffle items.  

 

Scholarship 

Linda Hoover 

The Committee will meet to 

chose the recipients of the Aca-

demic, Technical, and Woman to 

Woman Scholarships for this 

year 0223. The presentation of 

these awards will be made at the 

assembly, May 22 ay Warwick 

High School. .  

 

International  and 

Public Affairs 

Elaine Bair 

Once again thank you for the 

great response for Nanny's 

Nighties. You Ladies are fantas-

tic! My committee will be meet-

ing to decide where our money 

will be donated. 

Conservation 

Lucy Norton and 

 Bev Hosler 

This spring has been so colorful. 

It will soon be time for the Con-

servation Committee to bring 

color back to Memorial Square. 

We will be planting on Saturday, 

May 20th, at 8A.M. Please let 

Bev or Lucy know if you will be 

able to help that morning. Many 

hands make light work. (The 

photo is Janet Grosh's tree that 

has grown beautifully this year 

and will soon be in bloom.)  

PAGE 2 



 

Arts and Social 

MJ Ember and 

Geri Kull 

Just making sure that you know 

WE ARE NOT having the 

planned crafts activity originally 

planned for Monday, April 24th 

night. I know you signed up as 

just being interested but I didn't 

want anyone to show up if you 

weren't at the meeting last week 

where this was announced.   

However we have something 

new planned for Monday, May 

8th We will be going to 

"Painting with a Twist" on Cen-

terville Road from 6PM to 

8:30.  Bring your own beverage 

and I will supply some 

snacks.  Details will be in the 

May newsletter.  Thanks.   

Check out the link below:  

https://

www.paintingwithatwist.com/

studio/lancaster/event/3340458/  

 

Membership 

Beth Mack 

Contact Information Changes for 

the Membership Booklet: Please 

take a minute to review your 

contact information in the Mem-

bership Booklet and email me at 

bethmack@mindspring.com with 

any changes so that I can update 

membership records and submit 

changes prior to the printing of 

the booklet this summer. Some 

of you have already sent changes 

to me and those have been noted. 

New member information will 

automatically be included. Please 

let me know if you have any 

questions. 717-940-3306.  

 

Program 

Cathy Doremus and 

Julie Meiskey 

Please send in the flyer to reserve 

a spot for you on this special 

night for our Dinner/Meeting on 

Tuesday, May 23rd at Bent 

Creek Country Club at 5:30. 

There will be Installation for our 

new Officers for 2023-2024 as 

well as a meeting. Also, we will 

have our Raffle of all kinds of 

great items donated by our mem-

bers. Please get together with a 

few other members and come up 

with a themed basket or anything 

you want to donate. Please bring 

name and address labels to put 

on the raffle tickets. We do not 

call out numbers; just a name! 

Please drop off your flyer and 

item for Raffle to Julie Meiskey, 

717-471-1444 (110 E. 4th Ave.) 

or Sherry Chivinski, 717-468-

1339 (2 Countryside Lane). We 

so appreciate your donation for a 

fun night!  
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Archives 

Julie Meiskey 

Check out the scrapbook for 

LWC on a table somewhere at 

our Dinner meeting.  

 

Education 

Beth Sahd and 

Katherine Clark 

Applications for the 2023-2024 

Senior of the Month program are 

now available electronically 

through the Club website:  
https://lititzwomansclub.squarespace.com  

 

Any high school junior girl 

whose permanent residence is in 

the Warwick School District may 

apply. The deadline for returning 

completed applications is Mon-

day, June 19, 2023. Please en-

courage your acquaintances in 

the junior class to apply for this 

honor.  

Ways and Means 

Amy Hamilton and 

 Laurie Grove  
 

A heartfelt thank you to all of 

you who participated in the re-

cent dinner fundraiser.  We ex-

ceeded our expectations once 
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again, and could not have done 

this without the support of you 

all.   

Please make sure your raffle do-

nations for the May dinner meet-

ing are given to Julie Meiskey or 

Sheri Chivinski by end of the 

second week in May. 

Ways and Means exceeded our 

financial goals for this year so 

whoever decided to step up as 

next years chairperson will be off 

to an easy start.  I believe we are 

still in need of 2 club members to 

chair this important committee. 

Thank you for working with us 

and supporting our club!!! 

 

Digital and Social Media 

Karen Edlund and 

Julie Meiskey 

Please continue to read our web-

site at: 

lititzwomansclub.squarespace.com 

We also have a Facebook page 

and Instagram so check out those 

sites, too.  Please let Julie or me 

know if there is something that 

you would like added to any of 

our sites.   

 

 

 

Correspondence and 

Remembrance 

Deann Buffington 

Special thanks to all you mem-

bers who were kind enough to 

write your names, a phrase, or a 

little note to our member Susan 

Yeager—a 50+ member, former 

LWC president, and former Lan-

caster County president—upon 

her move to Raleigh, NC. If any 

of you close to Susan would like 

to be in touch individually, I do 

have her new address and would 

be happy to supply it. I am cer-

tain that she was glowing when 

our LWC sentiments arrived.  

If you know of any member  who 

should get a card and/or note  for 

any reason, please contact Deann 

at 717-413-1814 or  

dbuff@ptd.net.  
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LWC MAY DINNER MEETING 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 23, 2023, AT BENT CREEK COUNTRY CLUB 

COCKTAILS 5:30 – 7:00 pm    DINNER 6:30 pm 

MENU 

GARDEN SALAD WITH RANCH OR BALSAMIC DRESSING 

SERVED WITH ASSORTED ROLLS AND BUTTER 

ENTRÉE CHOICES 

*CRAB CRUSTED NORTH ATLANTIC COD WITH LEMON BUTTER SAUCE 

RICE PILAF AND CHEF’S CHOICE OF VEGETABLES 

*CHICKEN SALTIMBOCCA WITH PROSCIUTTO HAM, FRESH SAGE ROASTED  

GARLIC JUS WITH RICE PILAF AND CHEF’S CHOICE OF VEGETABLES 

DESSERT 

CHOCOLATE BROWNIE WITH VANILLA ICE CREAM 

COFFEE AND TEA  

 

MAKE CHECKS OF $42 TO LITITZ WOMAN’S CLUB 

PLEASE SEND CHECKS TO CATHY DOREMUS, 36 BRUSEN DRIVE, LITITZ 17543 BY MAY 1, 2023 

 

NAME ________________________    SEAT ME WITH ________________________ 

 

CIRCLE ENTRÉE CHOICE:         COD                        CHICKEN 
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“Mingle often with good people to keep 

your soul nourished!” 
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PO Box 151 

Lititz, Pa 17543 

    


